
 

SPG-NA grant for SEG/GSH Online courses  

 
 
SPG-North America chapter (SPG-NA) will award funding to attend 
geophysical online courses conducted by SEG (Society of 
Exploration Geophysicist) or GSH (Geophysical Society of Houston). 
For example: GSH is presently organizing an online course titled 
“Understanding Seismic Anisotropy in Exploration and Exploitation: 
Hands on” by Dr. Leon Thompson. It is a four half-day course, 
covering all areas of seismic anisotropy. 
 
SPG-NA has decided to fund a group of students (~10) to attend 
such courses based on the availability of funds. A student 
representative should be responsible for coordinating and organizing 
this event at a selected venue.  
 
Please apply in advance if a group of students from your 
university/institute are interested to attend such courses. You can 
visit SEG or GSH websites to see the upcoming courses. Many 
courses are available online. Some of those are listed on the SPG-
NA website (http://www.spgnorthamerica.org/resources.html). 
 
If SPG-NA decides to fund, then it will take care of the course 
registration fees and you need not worry about any course related 
fees. 
 
Please send your request to SPG-NA by e-mail to 
spgnam@gmail.com along with the contact details of all the 
interested attendees. Clearly mention their name, email and phone 
numbers. 
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